
 BHG news for BPC April meeting.  

 

 

“Fortitude the Secret Success of D-Day” 

 

 Len Howell will give his talk on May 8th at Borden Parish Hall 

10.30am 

On 6th June 1944, the Allies successfully landed on the beaches of 

Normandy, an act that would, a year later, lead to the end of WW2; 

but would those landings have been such a success without the 

massive deception campaign that preceded it. 

This talk looks at the deception campaign itself together with how this 

came about. 

 

This will be a 75 minute presentation with a refreshment break 

Entrance £4 for guests £3 for members - Everyone is welcome 

 

We hope to share this very special presentation with members of 

other history groups and the wider community to give 

background information leading to the Parish Council Events on 

June 6th. 

 

  
 Eileen Harrison 

 


